
 

Monday 26th April, 

Dear Parents, 

We are quickly approaching the King’s Coronation where we will be holding a special day in school to mark 

this momentous occasion.  

During the week following the Coronation, there will be various activities taking place. For Year 6 pupils, 

this will be optional in their daily free time sessions following their SATs tests and revision lessons. These 

activities include learning the words to God Save the King, making a whole school art display spelling out 

the words KING CHARLES and taking part in a poster or poem competition based around ‘What Britain 

means to you’.  

On Friday 12th May, after Year 6 have finished their final SATs exams, we will have an afternoon dedicated 

to Coronation Celebrations. Please could all children and staff come to school in their own clothes on this 

day, with a theme of red, white and blue to reflect our nation’s patriotic colours Year 6 must come into 

school in their uniforms to sit their final exam but should bring a change of clothes with them for 

afterwards. We will decorate cupcakes and/or biscuits with a coronation theme – please notify school in 

writing if there is a reason why your child cannot take part in this activity. We will then have an outdoor 

garden party, where we will be completing some traditional British games such as welly-wanging, bowls, a 

treasure hunt, archery and hoopla, followed by a group rendition of the National Anthem and a moment to 

remember Queen Elizabeth.  

Each child will also bring home a badge and wristband as a memento of this special occasion. Here’s to a 

really fun and memorable day that will also mark as a special celebration for Year 6 pupils who will have 

finished their SATs! 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs L Jones (Deputy Headteacher) 


